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Employer News Update – February 2017 

This article is for use with your website and newsletters, etc. Please cut and paste the 
article in its entirety - including the disclaimer - as it has received Secretariat compliance 
sign-off. 

 

 

Free workplace education sessions 

Whether you have employees approaching retirement age, or younger employees who 

need to know how super and insurance works, our workplace seminars can help. 

 

We can come to your workplace and cover a range of topics including: 

 

 making additional contributions 

 choosing an investment option 

 covering yourself for emergency (insurance cover) 

 retirement planning and retirement income products, and 

 combining super. 

 

You can choose one of our standard sessions or work with us to tailor one specifically to 

your needs. These sessions are at no cost to you or your employees and we can arrange 

them at a time and location that suits you. 

 

To register your interest, fill out the online form at twusuper.com.au/education or call 1800 

241 877 for more information. 

 

 

Helping your employees succeed in retirement 

TWUSUPER is committed helping each of its members achieve the best retirement outcomes 

possible. 

 

That’s why, in 2017, we will be rolling out a number of campaigns to improve member ownership 

of their super and help them maximise their retirement savings. We have started with the Round 

up your super campaign - which allows members to consolidate their super with their TWUSUPER 

accounts just by calling us*.  

 

For more information on this campaign, go to twusuper.com.au/roundup. If you're interested in 

promoting this campaign in your workplace, email communications@twusuper.com.au. We 

could provide supporting documents including posters and flyers.  

 

And any member who rounds up their super with TWUSUPER if you do it by 2 June 2017 will go 

into the draw to win one of ten Bunnings gift cards valued at $200**. 
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* Before closing any of your existing super accounts you should check details such as your insurance entitlements and 

costs and any exit fees that may apply. You can transfer existing insurance cover to TWUSUPER without health checks 

(subject to conditions). You should do this before closing your other accounts and rolling your money into TWUSUPER.  

 

** Conditions apply, see www.twusuper.com.au/promotions. Open to AU res. who are a current TWUSUPER member & 

have not won a prize in any promotion run by the Promoter in the last 2 years from the start date. Starts: 16/1/17. Ends: 

5pm AEST on 2/6/17. Limit 1 entry per person. Must still be a member at draw to be eligible. Funds must be received 

into the entrant’s TWUSUPER account before end date. Draw: 11am AEST on 9/6/17 at S5, Erina Plaza, 210 Central 

Coast Hwy, Erina NSW 2250. Prizes: 10 x $200 Bunnings gift card. Winners published at 

www.twusuper.com.au/promotions from 13/6/17. Promoter: TWU Nominees Pty Ltd (ABN 67 002 835 412), L25, 150 

Lonsdale St, Melbourne, VIC 3000. NSW Permit No. LTPS/17/10810. 
  

 

This information is of a general nature only and does not take into account your objectives, financial situation or needs. 

Before acting on this information, you should consider its appropriateness having regard to your objectives, financial 

situation and needs. A copy of TWUSUPER’s current Product Disclosure Statement should be obtained from us (by calling 

1800 222 071 or visiting twusuper.com.au) and considered carefully before you make a decision in connection with 

TWUSUPER. TWU Nominees Pty Ltd ABN 67 002 835 412, AFSL 239163, is the trustee of TWUSUPER ABN 77 343 563 307 and 

the issuer of interests in it. Transuper and TransPersonal are divisions of TWUSUPER. 


